
Stakeholder Update #8 
 
The City has retained peer reviewers to assess Brampton Brick’s technical reports related to the Norval 
Quarry rezoning application (see below). The peer review studies will be funded by the City, not by 
Brampton Brick.   
 
City staff will meet with the peer reviewers in order to review timelines and deliverables. One 
comprehensive work plan that indicates the tentative timeline will be available on the project website. 
You will receive another stakeholder update once this information is available.   
 
In addition to the peer reviews, staff will prepare a status update targeted for the December City Council 
meeting.  
 
For additional information on the rezoning application, please contact the City’s planner, Natasha 
D’Souza.  
 
Norval Quarry Peer Review Consultants  
Technical Report Area Firm Name 
    
Air Quality  RWDI Air Inc.  
Natural Environment EcoPlans Limited 
Transportation  IBI Group  
Archeology  URS Canada Inc/Unterman McPhail Associates 
Visual Dillon Consulting Limited  
Cultural Heritage  Unterman McPhail Associates 
HydroG Genivar Consultants Limited Partnership  

Noise  
Howe Gastmeier Chapnik Limited (HGC 
Engineering) 

Soil  AgPlan Limited 

   


